
For more information or to RSVP please contact Aaron Baumann at  
520-396-3266 x21 or abaumann@watershedmg.org 

 

Flow365: Citizen Science River & Creek Monitoring Training  

9:00 a.m. – Noon 

Saturday, April 15, 2017 

WMG’s Living Lab and Learning Center, 1137 N Dodge Blvd, Tucson  

 

Join WMG for a fun and informative introduction to our Flow 365 Monitoring Program. We are 

enlisting landowners and the interested public to join us and become Citizen Scientists on the 

ground to help monitor flow in our creeks and rivers, groundwater levels in accessible wells, 

and the plants and animals that depend on them.  

WMG staff will introduce you to our 50-year vision of flowing creeks and rivers supported by 

our growing River Run Network, and explain how your involvement can help us, the City, and 

the County in protecting and restoring flows across the basin. You will learn how to monitor 

and have the opportunity to select location(s) along our rivers and which factor(s) you wish to 

monitor. 


